
-------- Forwarded message --------- 

From: 台璐 <tailu@yaas.org.cn> 

Date: Sat, Apr 2, 2022 at 2:34 PM 

Subject: Re:Re: Yunnan Academy of Agricultural Sciences: YAAS Training Projects / 

Asking for Deadline Application 

To: Saowanee Namthachan <saowana@kku.ac.th> 

Cc: 罗雁婕 <yanjieluo@126.com>, 陈秀华 <cxh150600@126.com>, 陶大云 

<taody12@aliyun.com>, วิลาวณัย ์องัสุนนัทวิวฒัน์ <wilung@kku.ac.th>, Netdao 

Chamroendararasmee <netcha@kku.ac.th> 

 

Dear Saowanee Namthachan, 

Thank you for your best wishes. 
 

The application of Yunnan Intelligence Union Program is reviewed usually in 

June and December each year, but the specific time is not fixed due to the impact 

of the epidemic.  
 

Best regards, 
-- 

Tai Lu 

International Cooperation Division 

Yunnan Academy of Agricultural Sciences 

2238 Beijing Road, Kunming, Yunnan 650205, P. R. China 

Tel:  (+86-871) 65136241 

Email: tailu@yaas.org.cn 
 

发件人：Saowanee Namthachan <saowana@kku.ac.th> 

发送日期：2022-04-01 14:56:57 

收件人："台璐" <tailu@yaas.org.cn> 

抄送人："罗雁婕" <yanjieluo@126.com>,"陈秀华" <cxh150600@126.com>,"陶大云" 

<taody12@aliyun.com>,"วลิาวณัย ์องัสุนนัทวิวฒัน์" <wilung@kku.ac.th>,Netdao Chamroendararasmee 

<netcha@kku.ac.th> 

主题：Re: Yunnan Academy of Agricultural Sciences: YAAS Training Projects / Asking for 

Deadline Application 
 
Dear Tai Lu, 
 
Good afternoon from Thailand! Thank you, we all here are doing well and hope you & your 
colleagues there are staying healthy too.   
 
1. Well noted, the TYSP program is now postponed due to COVID-19. 
2. Noted, the Yunnan Intelligence Union Program still opens the call all year around, and reviews 
twice a year.  So, which month will you review the application, please?  This information is useful 
before distributing this program to our researchers & academic staff.  Thank you. 
 
Looking forward to hearing from you again. 
 
Best regards, 
Saowanee 
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********************************* 
Saowanee Namthachan            
International Relations Officer                     
International Affairs Division                   
Khon Kaen University    
4th Floor, Bimala Kalakicha Building                              
123 M.16, Mittraparp Rd., Muang District            
Khon Kaen 40002, THAILAND                      
Tel: +66 (0) 43-202-059 / Fax: +66 (0) 43-202-498 
 
 

On Wed, Mar 30, 2022 at 6:31 PM 台璐 <tailu@yaas.org.cn> wrote: 

Dear Mr./Ms. Saowanee Namthachan, 
 

Greetings from International Cooperation Division of YAAS! 

Hope you and your colleagues of Khon Kaen University are all well. 
 

I'm sorry for the late reply.  

Due to the COVID-19, the approval of TYSP is postponed now. We 

recommend your researchers coming to YAAS to do collaborative 

research through Yunnan Intelligence Union Program. Yunnan Intelligence Union 

Program is open all year around. The application is reviewed twice a year. In 

addition, all the applicants are required to get vaccinated by Chinese Embassy in 

Thailand recognized vaccine.  
 

We welcome your lecturers and researchers send their CV and interested 

cooperative areas to Dr. Xiuhua Chen (cxh150600@126.com), Deputy Director 

of International Cooperation Division of YAAS and me directly via E-mail. We 

will introduce researchers in relevant institutes of YAAS to contact you or 

applicants in your esteemed university.  
 

Best regards, 

Tai Lu 

International Cooperation Division 

Yunnan Academy of Agricultural Sciences 

2238 Beijing Road, Kunming, Yunnan 650205, P. R. China 

Tel:  (+86-871) 65136241 

Email: tailu@yaas.org.cn 
 

发件人：Saowanee Namthachan <saowana@kku.ac.th> 

发送日期：2022-03-28 11:27:31 

收件人：tailu@yaas.org.cn 

抄送人："วิลาวณัย ์องัสุนนัทวิวฒัน์" <wilung@kku.ac.th>,Netdao Chamroendararasmee 

<netcha@kku.ac.th> 

主题：Yunnan Academy of Agricultural Sciences: YAAS Training Projects / Asking for Deadline 

Application 
 
Dear Ms. Tai Lu, 
 
Greetings from International Affairs Division, Khon Kaen University, Thailand! 
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We have just got your announcement from our Ministry regarding 2 training programs of  (1) the 
Talented Young Scientist Program (TYSP) and (2) the Yunnan Intelligence Union Program as 
letter attached.   
 
1. TYSP Program is quite clear and noted, it is a year-round application and will be reviewed 
every Jan./Apr./Jul. and Oct.  All procedures can be found on the website:http://tysp.cstec.org.cn/ 
2. But I can not find any deadline for the Yunnan Intelligence Union Program.  Kindly advise us, 
please. 
 
Also, if our lecturers and researchers are interested in the above programs, should we send their 
applications along with relevant documents to you directly via E-mail?  Please confirm. 
 
Looking forward to hearing from you soon! 
 
Thank you and best regards, 
Saowanee Namthachan 
 
********************************* 
Saowanee Namthachan            
International Relations Officer                     
International Affairs Division                   
Khon Kaen University    
4th Floor, Bimala Kalakicha Building                              
123 M.16, Mittraparp Rd., Muang District            
Khon Kaen 40002, THAILAND                      
Tel: +66 (0) 43-202-059 / Fax: +66 (0) 43-202-498 
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